
B   We have no NEW members to welcome this 

      month! 

    Greetings to our Members celebrating 

their Birthdays in  

MAY ……. 
 

Vanessa Henning   (1st)  Janine Lammers (3rd) 

Merle Decot      (6th)  Monica Steyn  (7th) 

Lauriol Kieble         (8th)  Zenda Rautenbach (10th) 

Sarah Parvin           (11th) Shirley Greig  (11th) 

Engelo Hugo           (16th ) Pat Porteous  (24th) 

Delene Bredell       (29th) Denise Wepener (29th) 
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President’s Corner……    

                 Hi all, 

                

                Not much has changed since the April newsletter, other than a move to Level 4 Lockdown, which is pretty 

                much the same as Level 5 except…….we are allowed to cycle, run and walk outside but only between 

                O6h00 and 09h00!! 

 

                What a stunning day Monday 4th April is and how beautiful would Simola have been …..sadly this is not 

                happening. 

 

                Golf RSA presented a viable proposal and plan to the Minister of Sport last week, for consideration to be 

                given to allow Golf Courses to re-open. 

 

                It would seem that this proposal was very favourably received and will be put forward to the NATIONAL 

                CORONAVIRUS COMMAND COUNCIL for review and we await the final outcome. 

 

                Although it will not be the “social” outing we are all familiar with, if granted, at least the Clubs will be 

                able to open in order to get feet back on the course. 

 

                We will keep you posted about a June fixture at Simola…… 

 

                Wear your masks.  Stay safe. 

 
 

                    Regards                  

 

                   Les Carrline          

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Hopefully we will soon have you cleared out 

and doing what you do best!!!! 


